
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
SRC- Pyjama Day 2024 

 
Date: 
Friday the 5th of July (week 10). 
 
Cost:  
A gold coin donation.  
 
What is happening? 
The SRC will be holding a Pyjama Day to raise money for the Mito Medical Network. This charity 
is a newly formed professional body for all specialists working in Mitochondrial Disease. The 
charity’s goal is to upskill healthcare professionals working in this area and advance their daily 
medical care. This disease causes fatigue, so the SRC have chosen to wear pyjamas to fundraise 
for this charity. 
 
What to wear: 
Students can wear pyjamas that are appropriate for school. Students need to wear closed-in 
school shoes for activities throughout the day (no slippers or Ugg boots). Students need to wear 
their school hat on the day. 
 
What is Mitochondrial Disease? 
Mitochondrial disease or Mito is a debilitating and potentially fatal disease that reduces the 
ability of the mitochondria to produce energy.  
 
Charity:  
The Mito Medical Network. For more information please visit: 
https://mitomedicalnetwork.org.au/  
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